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Swan	Harbor	Club	Meeting	8/9/16	

1. Minutes	read	from	last	meeting	
2. Old	business,	the	club	picnic	is	Sept	10th	
3. New	Business,	see	#6	
4. Treasury	Report	Steve	Snyder	
5. General	Discussion,	Cecil	Davis	Finished	up	our	new	bulletin	Board.	Just	looking	at	this	makes	me	

know	right	off	the	bat	that	Cecil	is	a	true	craftsman.	He	did	a	truly	professional	job.	Many	thanks	
to	Cecil	from	the	club	for	updating	our	tired	bulletin	board.		

6. General	Discussion,	The	county	roads	supervisor	came	to	the	field	to	measure	up	for	material	
and	see	what	was	needed	to	begin	the	process	to	Tar	and	Chip	our	entrance	road	and	parking	
area.	This	should	be	happening	within	the	next	couple	of	weeks	and	I	am	beside	myself	with	
excitement	about	this.	We	already	have	the	nicest	looking	club	around	within	a	fifty	mile	radius	
and	this	will	be	the		icing	on	our	already	delicious	cake.	My	hats	off	and	many	thanks	to	Dale	
Davis	for	knowing	the	many	people	in	the	county	who	have	helped	to	make	our	field	a	real	
showcase.		

7. For	those	members	who	haven’t	seen	the	update	on	the	roads	mentioned	in	#6,	here	are	some	
of	the	photos	of	the	progress.	I	remind	everyone	to	please	keep	an	eye	on	the	website	and	the	
club	emails	that	come	out	periodically.	

8. Please	be	sure	to	keep	Saturday	September	10th	free	to	attend	our	fall	picnic.	It	is	usually	a	well-
attended	event	and	should	be	a	great	time	as	always.	Looking	for	maximum	participation	from	
the	membership.	

	



	


